M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
December 8, 2016
RE:
Bid Award and Revised BG-1 for Conner Middle School-HVAC-Phase 2 Project 

BG#17-061

The bid opening for the above project was held December 6, 2016 with four proposals received.  Mark Spaulding Construction Company submitted the lowest and best proposal in the amount of $2,481,000 which includes the following:

Base Bid:





$2,330,000


Alternate No. 2 (Lighting in Corridors)

     $88,000


Alternate No. 3 (HVAC Equipment by Trane)
No cost change


Alternate No. 4 (Controls by IES)


No cost change


Alternate No. 5 (Domestic Hot Water System)
     $63,000

Alternate No. 1 (Ceiling Tile Replacement) will be considered at a later date. Alternate No. 6 (Hydronic Piping Replacement) has been rejected.
I have attached the bid tabulation sheet for your review.


I recommend the board approve the revised BG-1 and bid award, as presented.

Eric K. McArtor

Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
